From: I

Sent: 20 August 2015 15:44
To: Mutasa, Tendai
Subject: Planning Application at 36 Flask Walk

As residents in Flask Walk (No 61) my wife and I would like to add our veices to the protests about the
application to build a basement at No 36. This plan constitutes an enormous over-development of a narrow
property that will yield very little extra living space at the price of much disruption for this part of Flask
Walk. The disruption to traffic has been seriously underestimated in the application. Though the difficulties
of other types of traffic have been noted, no mention has been made about how the refuse trucks on their
Monday collection will get past the builder's skip and other equipment required for a complicated
excavation and construction. Nor is their any provision for space to put steel beams, bricks and concrete
supplies needed for the extension. The builders cannot expect all these materials to be delivered on an 'as
requried' basis.

Please reject this application. If the applicant really needs extra space he should look for a larger property.
Harris and Christina Watts



